— __CHURCH OF CHRIST

Feb. 1, 1962

Mr. Earl Garner
Church of Christ
Lagrange, Ind,

Dear Brother Garner:

Brother Roger Church has referred your letter of November 8, 1961 to
the elders here at 3805 Granny White Pike and we are enclosing a check
for $200, 00 to be used in the church work there as needed., ' We hope that

this will help to overcome some of the obstacles there at this time. We
shall be glad to hear from you at anytime, ’

Yours in Christ,

7V lax Farrini

Max Hamrick

MH/s
Enclosure

ELDERS: ROBERT ADAMS, W. V. CLIPP, MAX HAMRICK, HOWARD YOUREE. MINISTER: CHARLES CHUMLEY






